Jones, Beth A.

From: Eloise Boarman <eboar1940@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 11:05 AM

To: Jones, Beth A

Subject: Property at 2038 Bonnycastle

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe

I will not be able to attend the meeting August 19th. | very strongly object to this property becoming a Bed and Bath or
anything similar for the following reasons:

1. Parking is always a problem in the Highlands. | am almost 80 years old and do not want to park farther away.
2.Garbage. | hate looking out my front door and see several cans of garbage so full they can’t close the lids. They are on
the street and in the yard. The recycle cans are being used for garbage and consequently are not picked up. All cans are
on the street and in the yard all week.

The above problems already exist. It appears that this is already being used for the reasons they are requesting.

I live across the street from this property. | pray that you will consider my concerns.

Thanks,
Eloise Boarman



